
Editor’s Comment: 

I have read and revised the presentation of this manuscript. It is on a very interesting subject, a rare 
congenital abnormality of the Uterus. A twin pregnancy was eventually carried to the end and one 
child was delivered vaginally and the other by C/section. This case report drew a lot of my attention 
and was a very attractive subject to read and refresh my mind and knowledge on embryology and 
anatomy of the uterus. 
However, I was very disappointed because other than the narratives which were not free flowing, 
there were no investigation reports, no pictures, images, no MRI report attached or pictures of any 
investigations done. 
Reviewers recommended to the authors what should be done including the relevant information on 
investigations and images and I seem not to see any inserted in the manuscript. Maybe it is there 
somewhere yet I can not see them. 
 
With this information, I am unable to ascertain whether the narrative in the case report is supported by 
any evidence to allow me make an informed decision. 
I therefore, do not recommend this case report for publication in this form. If they provide this 
information, may be the Editor could have some consideration 
 
I decline to recommend this case report for publication in your journal. 
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